
 

 

                    聖亞納中文學校 
                                              St. Anne Chinese School                

 

April 1st, 2025 

Chinese Version to follow English Version  

中文版於英文版後 
 

Dear Parents, 

2025/2026 School Year Term Begins 

Saturday, 9/06/2025 (9/06/2025-5/30/2026) 

Today, each student will receive a registration brochure and registration form (if not, please  
Visit our website to download the forms). After completing the registration form, please submit it, 
along with the $75 registration fee and $15 insurance fee (Catholic school students exempt) to 
your child’s teacher or mail it to our school office. Parents, we ask that you complete the 
registration before April 30th, so that we may arrange the appropriate classes, teachers, and 
teaching materials, as well as other logistics to best benefit our students. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Please make check payable to: St. Anne Chinese School 
Mailing Address: 1330 14th Ave, San Francisco, CA 94122 
Phone: 415-665-3929 
             415-867-4783 
Website: stannechinese.org 
Email: evawong467@gmail.com 
  
  
6-Hour Volunteer Service    

As the semester draws to a close, parents who have not completed the 6 hours of voluntary 
service this school year will receive a 6-hour voluntary form. Please choose to make a donation, 
contribute stationery/photocopy paper, or assist with our Saturday morning duties in person. Thank 
you again to those who have already completed their voluntary work for this school year. 
  
 

2025 ANCCS Academic Contest Results 

Our Chinese School students participated in the annual regional Chinese schools academic 
competition hosted by the Association of Northern California Chinese Schools in San Jose on 
March 30th, 2025. They performed outstandingly and received the following awards: 
 

   Pencil Calligraphy:                   

   Group D: Kensington Chan (M1) – 2nd place 
 
 

   Mandarin Read Aloud:                                 

   Group B: Avonlea Rees (SM8) – Merit                
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   Cantonese Read Aloud:   

   Group C: Jayden Tam (SM2) – 1st place  

   Group C:  Ruby Liang (SM2) – 3
rd place  

   Group D:  Paxton Wong (SMK) – 3rd place  

                         

They all did a superb job representing our school in this highly competitive contest. 
Congratulations!! 
  
 

Easter Vacation 

After School Program: Thursday, 4/17/2025 - Thursday, 4/24/2025; No Chinese School. 
Saturday Program: Saturday, 4/19/2025; No Chinese School. 
Have a wonderful Easter! 
 
 
Parents of Afterschool Program: 

As many of you know, in light of the insufficient number of students in our After School Program, 
the Chinese School has decided to discontinue the After School Program after this school year. 
This was a long and difficult decision, and we appreciate your understanding. 
 
However, we will continue our Saturday Program, which provides classes from Kindergarten to 8th 
Grade. I am aware that many students have activities scheduled on the weekends, but I sincerely 
urge everyone to reserve your Saturday mornings and transfer your student(s) to our Saturday 
Program. With the same experienced, enthusiastic teachers, the same warm and familiar learning 
environment, and three hours of class with students of the same age from different schools, I 
believe it is an excellent way to efficiently improve Chinese learning. 
 
 

Attached is our 2025/2026 brochure and registration form. Parents, please take a moment to read 
them, fill out the registration form and return it to the school before April 30, 2025. We are deeply 
grateful for your continued support and love for our Chinese School. 

 
Once again, I thank everyone for your continued support for our Chinese School. If there are  
any suggestions or comments, please connect with our teachers or me at any time.  
 
 
Eva Wong 
Director 
 

 

 

 

親愛的家長， 

 

2025/2026 新學期開學日： 

 9/06/2025 星期六 (9/06/2025 - 5/30/2026) 

 

今天每位同學都將收到報名簡章及報名表或請至本校網站下載。報名表填妥後，連同報名費 



 

 

$75 及保險費 $15（天主教學校學生豁免）交回給老師或郵寄至學校辦公室。請各位家長在 

4 月 30 日前完成報名手續，以便學校安排班級，聘請老師，訂購教材等諸多事宜。倘若您有任何 

疑問或意見，請和我們聯絡。 

支票請寫：St. Anne Chinese School 

郵寄地址：1330 14th Avenue San Francisco, CA 94122 

聯絡電話:    415-665-3929 

                   415-867-4783 

本校網址:  stannechinese.org 

聯絡電郵:  evawong467@gmail.com 

 

 

6 小時義務工作 

學期漸近尾聲，本學年度 6 小時義務服務工作，尚未完成的家長，將收到 6 小時義務服務工作單。 

請以捐款，捐贈文具/影印紙或週六蒞校服務方式完成。感謝已完成本學年度義務工作的家長們。 

 

 

2025 校際學術比賽成果 

代表本校參加北加州中文學校聯合會 3/30/2025 於 San Jose 舉行的年度校際學術比賽,  

戰果亮麗如下:  

   鉛筆書法 

   B 組  第二名:  陳麗明(M1)        

 

 

   國語朗讀                                                       

   B 組  優異:  陳道涵 (SM8)                                                        

                                                 

 

   粵語朗讀 

   C 組 第一名:  談梓謙 (SM2)                                                              

   C 組 第三名:  梁妙茹 (SM2) 

   D 組 第三名: 黃博士 (SMK) 

 

恭喜他們!!                               

 

 

復活節假期 

課後班: 4/17/2025/星期四 至 4/24/2025/星期四 , 不上課 

週六班: 4/19/2025/星期六,  不上課 

 

祝大家  復活節假期愉快! 
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課後班家長： 

 

學校日前已電郵通知各位家長，因無法各個年級均成立班級，而併班上課難收成效， 

學校決議 2025/2026 新學年將停辦課後班，僅提供週六中文班，敬請諒解。我明瞭大家於 

週末都排有諸多活動，但懇請各位家長排除萬難，保留週六上午時段，將貴子弟轉至週六班， 

繼續中文學習。您對中文學校的持續支持和愛護，我們深深感謝。 

 

週六班設有幼稚園至八年級各個班級，一樣的熱心教學的老師，一樣的溫暖熟悉的教室學習環境，

而三個小時與來自各個不同學校的同齡學生一起上課，相信將能更有效率的提高中文學習。附上 

簡章及報名表，請各位家長詳閱並於四月三十日前填妥報名表交回學校。 

 

 

再次謝謝各位家長對學校的全力支持， 若有任何疑問或建議，請隨時與我聯繫。 

 

 

吳曉立 敬上 


